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Workshops


July 19, 2008


San Antonio, Texas (Northwest Area)


1:00-3:00pm


San Antonio Public Library


Cody Branch


11441 Vance Jackson


For Directions & Registration call


Patricia Underdahl 210-566-7712





August 2, 2008


San Antonio, Texas (Southeast Area)


1:00-3:00pm


San Antonio Public Library


McCreless Branch


1023 Ada


For Directions & Registration call


Patricia Underdahl 210-566-7712





August 30, 2008


San Antonio, Texas (Southwest Area)


1:00-3:00pm


San Antonio Public Library


Johnston Branch


6307 Sun Valley


For Directions & Registration call


Patricia Underdahl 210-566-7712





September 6, 2008


San Antonio, Texas (North Central Area)


10:00am – 12:00pm


San Antonio Public Library


Brookhollow Branch


530 Heimer


For Directions & Registration call


Patricia Underdahl 210-566-7712








 Mystery Provider


Each month in this newsletter we put the provider ID of one MYSTERY PROVIDER.  The Mystery Provider wins a fun children’s book to share with their kiddos.  If you find your provider ID hidden somewhere in the newsletter call the office at 1-800-369-9082 and claim your prize!  








How to Bubble Like a Pro!





�





In order to be reimbursed for all your meals the scanner must be able to read the forms.  Bubbles that are not filled in all the way may not be “seen” by the scanner.  You must fill the bubble in COMPLETELY.  Do not over bubble or let the bubble spill out of the lines because that can cause a disallowance.  Make sure when you put in the child ID that single digit numbers have a zero and then the number.  The example above has John Smith as child #3.  The “0” is filled in on the top line and the “3” on the bottom line.   Also, when writing in the child’s name please print and make sure your writing does not go into the bubble area of the form.  Any spill over into the bubble area should be corrected with Whiteout.  Follow these easy guidelines and you will be bubbling like a pro.





Jean Castleberry was our Program Coordinator in Lubbock for many years.  She was recently diagnosed with ovarian cancer.  She had a successful surgery and will start chemotherapy and radiation soon.  For those who would wish to send Jean a card or a letter of encouragement her address is:  6505 Oxford Avenue, Lubbock, Texas 79413.  We will keep Jean in our thoughts and prayers.





Staffing Changes:


Laura Garza our Program Coordinator in the Valley is leaving at the end of June to work as Director for Dietetics at the new 057-0611 Renaissance Hospital in McAllen.  We wish Laura success in her new job!  Filling her position is Glenda Guerra.  Glenda is a former provider and will start July 1, 2008.  Her number is: 956-342-1672.  San Antonio Area Coordinator Patricia Underdahl has a new phone number:  210-566-7712 





Provider Spotlight


Liane Lebednik lives in Dallas, Texas and uses the MinuteMenu Program.  Her monitor describes her as a “super provider”.  She encourages her kids to eat vegetables by making them yummy and putting them on the plates first while little tummies are the hungriest.  Liane uses meal times to teach the importance of eating healthy foods.  She also takes the opportunity to teach good manners during meal times.  





Susan Brunner is a provider in Georgetown, Texas who specializes in infant care.  Her monitor reports that Susan’s home is set up beautifully for the babies she takes care of.  She uses MinuteMenu to keep her program records.  In addition to providing excellent care to the children she is also a wonderful resource person.  Susan is up to date on the latest state standards and shares information on websites that offer free tools for running childcare. 


Congratulations ladies and keep up the good work!!











Training Reminder


Every provider must have training each year.  Time is running out to get yours done.  Federally required mandatory training is available on our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.swhuman.org" ��www.swhuman.org�.  If you cannot make it to one of our free workshops there is a Self-Instructional Training Packet and Civil Rights Guide that you can do at home. Go to the website, click on training, download the materials, take the tests and mail them in along with a completed, signed certificate.  We only need the signed certificate and tests for our file, not the whole packet. Also, a new Civil Rights Video link is available.  The new video can be substituted for the Civil Rights Guide packet.  Click the link to watch the video, answer the two question test, fill out the certificate and print it. If you do not have the internet the packets can be mailed to you.  Please feel free to call the office for the packets or with any questions.  


1-800-369-9082








Summer Survey


Do you still have your Summer Survey?  Please fill it out and let us know when or if you are closing or taking vacation time this summer.  We share this information with our Program Coordinators so they can plan their schedules.  Surveys are due back to the Austin office ASAP! You can mail it or fax it to the Austin Office at:  1-800-467-1455. 








